
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
12th July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Subject: Implementation of Centralised Detentions 
 
I would like to reiterate the ongoing implementation of our Centralised Detention system 
until the end of the Summer Term. The purpose of this correspondence is to notify you of a 
modification in the notification process regarding your child's detention. 
 
Commencing from Wednesday, 12th July, you will receive automated email notifications 
whenever a detention is assigned to your child by a member of our staff. The content of the 
email you receive will indicate the following: 
 

1. In the case of a C3 event, your child will be required to attend a 30-minute detention 
at the end of the next school day. 
 

2. In the case of a C4 event, your child will be expected to attend a 45-minute 
detention at the end of the next school day 
 

3. In the case of a C5 event, your child will be expected to attend a 60-minute 
detention at the end of the next school day 
 

4. In the case of a C6 event, your child will be expected to attend a 90-minute 
detention at the end of the next school day 

 
It is important to note that should you receive multiple emails in a single day indicating that 
your child has been assigned more than one detention, this will result in a 90-minute 
detention at the end of the next school day. Depending on the frequency of negative events 
recorded and the nature of your child's behaviour, a period of time in ReBuild may be 
prescribed, followed by detention or suspension. In both of these instances, a member of 
our staff will contact you via telephone to provide further details. 
 
We would like to highlight that the incidence of students receiving detentions is 
exceptionally low, the school issues over six positive points for every negative point on 
average. Our commitment to recognising the exceptional efforts displayed by the vast 
majority of our students on a daily basis remains a pivotal aspect of our educational ethos. 



 

 

 
Should any additional modifications arise prior to the summer break, we will notify you 
before reintroducing the complete process in September. 
 
Thank you for your unwavering support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr J Banks 
Deputy Headteacher 


